
 

 

 
Amy L. Kavelman 
Director - Federal Regulatory Advocacy 

 

1300 I Street, NW 
Suite 400 West 
Washington, DC  20005 
(202) 515-2587  
(202) 336-7922 (fax) 

August 15, 2006 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S. W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
In the Wireline Broadband Order, 20 FCC Rcd 14853 (2005), the Commission concluded that 
Verizon was no longer required to offer Digital Subscriber Line (“DSL”) service as a 
telecommunications service under Title II of the Communications Act.  On July 31, 2006, the 
Verizon Telephone Companies (“Verizon”) filed Transmittal 722, which removed its New Jersey 
DSL services from Tariff FCC No. 1.  Effective today, these services are being removed from 
price caps.   
 
Demand, rates, and revenues for the New Jersey DSL rate elements were identified and 
removed before the indices were re-calculated.  The price cap indices are not changed as a 
result of this filing.  See Workpaper New Jersey DSL Removal Detail and Workpaper Indices 
Comparison.  Support material as specified in Section 61.49 of the Commission’s Rules is 
attached. 
 
This letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Commission's Electronic Tariff Filing System (“ETFS”). 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this letter filing should be forwarded to Amy 
Kavelman, Director, Federal Regulatory Advocacy, via facsimile on (202) 336-7922 or by hand-
delivery to 1300 I Street, NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC 20005. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Attachments: 

Workpaper Revenue Summary 
Workpaper Special Access Revenue Part A through Part E 
Workpaper New Jersey DSL Removal Detail 
Workpaper Indices Comparison 
Tariff Review Plan 


